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Dear Parents/Carers

Thursday 8 February 2018 — Non Uniform Day / Cake Stall

On Thursday we would like to show our support to the Amelia Martin Fund by raising
money through a non-uniform day and a bake sale.

Amelia is a local lady who lives in Ramsey. She has been diagnosed with an in-operable
brain tumour after previously being in remission. Amelia has a 6 year old son, who she is
determined to see grow up. In order to make this possible, she is hoping to receive proton
beam therapy in Poland. In order for Amelia to receive the treatment, she needs to raise
£75,000.

In order to support this fundraiser we are asking children to come to school dressed in
bright colours and contribute a £1. We will also be holding a bake sale at the end of the
day, donations of cakes will be gratefully received.

Yours sincerely

L B D ek

Mrs J North
Headteacher




